
Australian Government 

Department of Employment 

Ms Jennifer Fing 
28 Clifford Street 
Meringandan West Qld 4352 

Dear Ms Fing 

Queensland State Manager 

Rob Willmett 

I am writing on behalf of the Department of Employment to express to you and your family 
our sincere condolences on the loss of your son Joshua. 

The department is doing all that it can to assist the local authorities with their investigation. 

While I understand that this is a very difficult time for you and your family, I would like you 
to know that the department is working with its insurance company to ensure that a claim 
with respect to your son is made as soon as possible. 

I would appreciate it if you could let me know who you would prefer the department or the 
insurer to contact regarding the insurance arrangements and any related information that 
may be needed. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like me to follow anything up for you, 
please do not hesitate to contact me on (07) 3223 1140. 

Rob Willmett 
State Manager 
Department of Employment 
Queensland 

5 May 2016 
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